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Shoreline City Council.

Please see attached letter of support for the proposed Amendment #3 that is to be discussed in your February 28th work shop.

Thank you for your attention to this issues.

Sincerely 

Tim C. Norton, D.C.
Shoreline Chamber Vice President 
Chair: Economics and Government Affairs Committee 
(Health Chiropractic & Massage)
drnorton@healthchiropractic.com
206-542-3607 (work)
206-890-9329 (mobile) 
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